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Response to SE24 Draft Report concerning airborne RLANs and meteorological radars

The IEEE 802.18 Radio Regulatory Technical Advisory Group (RR-TAG) has become aware of a recent draft report from SE24 [1].  The proposed regulatory restrictions outlined in the draft report are a significant departure from the ITU-R Recommendations approved by WRC-03 and IEEE 802.18 recommends a careful review of the issues to determine if a problem actually exists prior to recommending overturning existing regulatory approvals.

Upon review of the report IEEE 802.18 finds that the conclusions of the report are at substantial variance with existing published test data [2] and the proceedings of a meteorological conference [3].   It is also our understanding that there was no RLAN industry participation in the development of the report.  

IEEE 802.18 would like to understand any concerns within SE24 related to RLAN operations in the 5 GHz frequency band.  
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